[bookmark: _Hlk169623299]Hello,

Starting July 9th several buildings in the community will be receiving new gutters. We have six buildings that will be upgraded from a 5-inch gutters to a 6-inch gutters, and most downspouts will be brought out to the edge of the buildings. This will help to catch more rain and divert it away from the building. These six buildings have been identified to need larger gutters and extended downspouts due to a lack of roof overhang above the entry to the unit. 
This project will start on Tuesday, July 9th and is scheduled to be completed by Monday, July 15th. 
Please use caution when entering and exiting the community, your parking area, and your unit. Work vehicles may be parked on the curb as you are driving through community. There may also be people working near your unit entry way. 
I have requested that the vendor start and work in the following order: Building 32, 29, 52, 21, 40, & 13 (this is subject to change). To avoid some heat of the day, CR Gutters will start working at 7:00am. 
Note: If you have a lease notification on file with the office, a copy of this email will be sent to your tenant.  
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.  
